
Dear IWGers, 

Call for Papers: IWG London, Ontario 2018 

For the past several IWG meetings, we included an evening where members could present 
their newest work or work in progress. The idea came about as a way of meeting the need 
of IWG members who have the potential of seeking travel funds from their workplaces on the 
condition that they are presenting at a meeting.  Thus, we are now accepting abstracts for 
presentations (oral or posters) during the presentation evening of IWG London, ON.   

If you would like to present your work, please remember the focus is on providing members 
with an opportunity to share/discuss their newest completed work or work in process.  And, 
please submit the following information to me (Betty Davies) at daviesb@uvic.ca by 
November 30, 2017. This early submission date will allow sufficient time for reviews to be 
completed and results to be shared early in the New Year  - we hope this will facilitate 
planning for those who wish to present.  

If you wish to present, please provide the following information (example provided):  

Please note that due to space and time limits, it may not be possible for all those who wish to present 
orally to do so. 

Your Name (First & Last):

Institutional Affiliation (if any):

Email address:

Title of Presentation:

Co-author: (First & Last Name 
& affiliation)

Co-author: (First & Last Name 
& affiliation)

Co-author: (First & Last Name 
& affiliation)

Abstract (300 word max)

If presentation is oral, please 
indicate whether you will need a 
laptop and/or data projector:

__ I will need use of laptop* 
__ I will need use of data projector* 
Other equipment required (Specify:_________ )* 
*We will do our best to make these items available. If you have 
your own equipment, we encourage you to provide it.

mailto:daviesb@uvic.ca

	TextField7: 
	TextField1: 
	TextField6: 
	TextField5: 
	TextField11: 
	TextField4: 
	TextField3: 
	TextField9: 
	TextField2: 
	TextField10: 
	TextField8: 


